COVID-19 RULES & SAFETY GUIDELINES (PLEASE READ)

1.) No parents are allowed inside. Please drop off your child at the time their class begins. No
earlier than 5 minutes.

2.) Parents must wait in their car or come back at the end of the class.

3.) Students are asked to leave the premise as soon as class is done. We will not tolerate groups of
kids gathering after class.

4.) Every parent is responsible to check their child’s temperature prior to bringing them to class. If
they are feeling sick, please keep them at home.

5.) Hand sanitizer and sanitizing products will be provided for students as they arrive.

For more information regarding COVID-19 Safety please head to:
https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/covid-19/home
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